
Measure 110 is a mistake.  When you increase access and reduce consequences to 
substances, use will increase.  Our state's goal should be to decrease alcohol and other 
drug addiction, not just decrease deaths due to substance abuse and not just decrease 
convictions (for possession, distribution, driving under the influence and other crimes 
like domestic violence and theft enacted because of an individual's impairment, thinking 
errors or desperation.)  Roll back Measure 110. 
 
Our focus should be on educating all helping professionals, medical 
professionals/prescribers and decision makers on addiction, enabling and prevention. 
Our focus should be on developing research based, proven effective treatment options 
for all levels of care. 
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